
 

 

 
 
TO: Katie Elmore, Minnesota Legislative Reference Library 
 
FROM: Keeya Steel, University of Minnesota Office of Government and Community Relations 
 
DATE: January 13, 2017 
 
RE: Regenerative Medicine Collaborative Partnership Mandated Report 
 
 
 
 
Enclosed are two copies of the mandated report, Regenerative Medicine Collaborative 
Partnership, pursuant to 2014 Minnesota Laws Chapter 312 Article 1 Section 4 Subdivision 2. 
 
This report can also be found online: http://government-relations.umn.edu/state/legislative-
materials 
 
If you have any questions regarding this report or to obtain additional copies, please contact the 
Office of Government and Community Relations at 612-626-9234. 
 
 
cc:  Senator Michelle Fischbach, Senate Higher Education Finance and Policy Chair 

Senator Greg Clausen, Senate Higher Education Finance and Policy Ranking 
Minority Member 
Representative Bud Nornes, House Higher Education & Career Readiness Policy and 
Finance Chair 
Representative Gene Pelowski, House Higher Education & Career Readiness Policy and 
Finance Ranking Minority Member 
Senator Jeremy Miller, Senate Jobs and Economic Growth Finance and Policy Chair 
Senator Bobby Joe Champion, Senate Jobs and Economic Growth Finance and Policy 
Ranking Minority Member 
Representative Pat Garofalo, House Job Growth and Energy Affordability Policy and 
Finance Chair 
Representative Karen Clark, House Job Growth and Energy Affordability Policy and 
Finance Ranking Minority Member 
Representative Tim Mahoney, House Job Growth and Energy Affordability Policy and 
Finance Ranking Minority Member 
Representative Jean Wagenius, House Job Growth and Energy Affordability Policy and 
Finance Ranking Minority Member 
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